
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices          Panui o Te rā 
Monday 21st October 2024                                                                                    Mane 21st Oketopa 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Tahi 
 
ROOM CHANGES TODAY – TSP to Room 20 for Grouptime 

Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 
11GEO (RN): 24 to B8 10HIS (SO): 24 to C1 10BD SOC (RZ): 25 to A4 
9CR SOC (SP): 25 to C4 10SPP (ST): 25 to A6  
   
Period 4 Period 5 
10GI PED (ST): 24 to A9 12PED (RN): 24 to A8 
12HIS (FG): 19 to L1 9SP SOC (SP): 25 to C1 
 11HIS (SV): 19 to C4 

 
CULTURAL FESTIVAL - Meetings for all students who are involved in the cultural festival. Please 
meet in the INTERNATIONAL ROOM (S1) at lunchtime TODAY and Wednesday. Please email 
hg@kingshigh.school.nz if you are keen but unable to make it. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS – TODAY is Flute, Cello and Piano. TOMORROW – Brass, Bass & 
Violin. Timetables are on the Music Room windows. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer and 
at the Canteen, TODAY, from 11-11.15am. 
 
LGBTQ+ GROUP - The LGBTQ+ group meets TODAY at lunchtime in the L1. All welcome. For more 
information see Mrs Vercoe or Mr Korth 
library@kingshigh.school.nz kh@kingshigh.school.nz 
 
BREAKFAST RUNNING CLUB - The Breakfast Running Club will leave from the Hockey Turf at 
7:30am sharp every Tuesday and Friday. Runners of all speeds, abilities and ages are welcome. 
We then meet for breakfast ($2) in the Catering Suite after. 
 
CHRISTIAN GROUP - Tomorrow in A3 at lunchtime. Anyone is welcome, come along for some 
food and some conversation about life. 
 
PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE - The Public Health Nurse, is holding a FREE & CONFIDENTIAL health 
clinic on Wednesday at lunchtime in the Student Support Centre. No booking required, just 
knock on the door and wait to be seen. Alternatively, you can book a visit by either, emailing: 
Rebecca.Young@southerndhb.govt.nz  or Texting: 027 2013421.  
 
SPORTS AWARDS - The King’s High School Sports Awards will be held this Wednesday, 23rd of 
October in the PAC. All members of senior first teams will be required to be there in full school 
uniform by 6pm. If you are unavailable to attend please come up to the sports department. 
 
SUSHI - Pre-order sushi for the Cultural Festival in the tunnel at interval and lunch TODAY. $10 
for 8-pieces choose from teriyaki chicken, salmon, tempura shrimp and avocado. Collect and 
pay for your sushi at lunch Thursday 24th. 
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Senior/Tuakana  
 
SENIOR STUDENTS - Please return your library books this week. Check your bags and in your 
classrooms. Year 11 and 12 students who would like an extended loan over the holidays, please 
see Mrs Vercoe to sign up for Summer Reading. 
 
DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE - I am now taking names for the Term  Four Defensive Driving 
Course. The course is now able to be completed in two sessions, and the dates are: Tuesday the 
29th and Thursday the 31st of October. The course is run here at King’s High School in Room 28 
from 3.00pm – 5.15pm The cost for the course is $70 per student.  PLEASE NOTE: You must have 
held your learner’s license for at least 3 months, and you must be able to commit to all four 
sessions of the course. Please register your interest (including your mobile number) with Mrs 
Elder at – pathways@kingshigh.school.nz I already have five names on the list and this is a first 
in, first served basis.  
 
OTAGO POLYTECH BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE INFORMATION SESSION -  If you are 
thinking about studying the Bachelor of Applied Science at Otago Polytech next year or have 
questions, head along to this webinar on Wednesday 23rd October at 7pm. The webinar will 
provide overview of the Bachelor of Applied Science degree, what the degree involves, who may 
be interested in studying this degree, what is involved in the programme, and look at the sorts 
of jobs or careers that graduates have gone into. You will need to register you attendance via 
the following link: https://www.op.ac.nz/about/events/online-information-session-bachelor-
of-applied-science. Any questions see Mrs Campbell. 
 
UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY APPLICATIONS -  If you are intending on studying at the 
University of Canterbury in 2025, you application needs to be complete by 13th December. If you 
have any questions or are unsure what you need to do, please see Mrs Campbell. 
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